
 
Dear every supporter for Noah International School
Thank you for your support for us, school, teachers and students. I, Tanaka who 
became a principal in 2016, this new school year, send our greeting to you. We 
are very deeply moved to have a first graduate student, Hanul Lim this April after 
five years when this school started in March, 2011. And it is the great blessing to 
have firstly two Japanese students this quarter. We believe God continually 
enlarges this school further with His great blessing. The new School year has 
started and have the second quarter this May. I will send you the newsletter. We 
are very happy you continually remember us. Thank you. 

Hiroshi Tanaka, Principal

<The Report of School Activities in the 1st Quarter>

March 1st, New School year Started
At the 1st quarter in 2016 9 students including 2 Japanese studied at NIS. Ms. Eva 
was in charge of senior class. Mr. Tanaka became a principal of this school and was 
also in charge of elementary class.

March 30th, Hanaeʼ s graduation ceremony and Cherry-Blossom Viewing
Hanae entered the junior high school 
course after graduating from the 
primary course today. Blessed by 
teachers, students and parents, she 
looked very happy. And then we went 
to a buffet restaurant to watch cherry 
blossoms because one supporter 
invited us there.

April 1st, Field Trip (Science Day)
A christian guide had a tour at Osaka Science Museum. Mr. Kakiba, who used to be 
a volunteer guide at this museum for a long time, explained about exhibitions 
understandably.



April 6th, Cherry-blossom Viewing Hike
The parents of Ms. Eva accompanied with us to go to Umami Hill Flower Park. Cherry 
Blossoms were at their best and we really enjoyed them.

April 20th, Wall Climbing
This was the second time from last November to climb up the wall. It was very 
challenging but very fun.

April 22nd, Sports Day
After playing basketball and soccer in a gem, we 
played kick baseball at Taketori park. Then after 
returning back to school, we did a Bible verses 
memory game finally. We tried to do my best and 
had a fun time.



April 27th, Hanulʼ s Graduation Ceremony and Volunteer Work
Hanul graduated from the high school course. He will prepare for being interviewed 
and have a test for the entrance of Tokyo Christian University. 

After the graduation ceremony we cleaned the garden of Ikaruga Bible Church as a 
volunteer work once a year. We cut some unnecessary trees and pick up many wild 
grasses. We made the garden very neat.

<The Plan for the 2nd Quarter in 2016>
May 2nd to 6th, Quarter Brake
Students except senior class had one week brake. Teachers had an education and 
preparation time.
May 9th, The Second Quarter will Begin.
May 10th, Level Confirmation
May 21st to 26th, International Student Convention
Nara, Hara and Now visited Missouri State with Ms. Eva to attend the ACE’ s 
International Convention.
June 9th, 10th, Field Trip
June 24th, PTA Conference
July 15th, The End Day of 2nd Quarter



We would like to ask for your donation to support NIS.
Every day students and teachers work so hard to bring up the next 
generation who play an active part in the world. We as a non profit 
organization have run this school until now by many supporters. With you 
from now on, too, we will raise up this dream together.  

How to Donate
■ Yucho Bank 14590-11762071 
     Non Profit Organization Noah International School 
 
■ Transfer from Other Banks 
     Yucho Bank, Branch:458, Saving Account, No. 1176207 
 
■ Credit Card 
     Go to the website: http://noahis.org


